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The Trust 
Llanthony Secunda Priory Trust was established in 2007 in order to secure the 
long-term future for the site. 
 

The aims of the Trust are: 
 

 To preserve for the benefit of the people of Gloucestershire 
and of the nation, the historical, architectural and 
constructional heritage that may exist in and around 
Gloucestershire in buildings of particular beauty or historical 
architectural or constructional interest. 
 

 In particular to manage, restore and preserve for the benefit 
of the public, Llanthony Secunda Priory in the City of 
Gloucester. 

 

 To promote the use of Llanthony Secunda Priory for 
educational, cultural and recreational purposes, including 
skills training. 
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Llanthony Secunda Priory 
Spring 2013 Newsletter 

 

 
Includes a review of 2012/2013 and future  
development plans for 2013 and beyond. 

 
 

An update brought to you by 

 

Current Trustees are: 
 

Ian Stainburn    Philip Staddon 
Sir Henry Elwes, KCVO  Paul Toleman 
Sarah Gilbert    Martyn White 

      Graham Howell         Peter Evans 
 

Elizabeth Griffiths, Secretary  Jeremy Williamson, Chairman. 

 
We would like to thank our recently retired Trustee 

 

Julian Baxter  
 



 

 

[ƻƻƪƛƴƎ .ŀŎƪΧ нлм2 
It has been another year of consolidation and work towards repair and 
conservation of the buildings at risk that can be found across the site.   

 
 Capital Worksς supported by grants from English Heritage. 

 

o Work has been completed on the repair and 
conservation of  
 The Medieval Range - Weatherproofing 
 The Victorian Farmhouse ς  

Weatherproofing and intensive dry rot 
repairs, working with D.A. Cooke for 
building works. 

 

o Completed a level survey of the site by 
Headland Archaeology from our   Summerfield Trust funding. 

 

o An Archaeological survey was carried out by Richard Morris, our   
Archaeologist, which was paid for by our Summerfield Trust funding. 

 

o The Trust received a Civic Commendation Award for the works to the 
Gatehouse  - thanks to Gloucester City 
Council and the Civic Trust for this. 

  

 Grants have been received from 

English Heritage 
Country Houses Foundation 

 

 Heritage Partnership Agreement  

has been drawn up with English Heritage 
 

 Events in 2012 

Giffords Circus 
Support for various  Gloucestershire 
College and Marketing Gloucester Ltd. 
events 

²ƘŀǘΩǎ bŜȄǘΚ 
 

The Llanthony Restoration Project 
 
The Trust is in the final stages of preparing a bid to the Heritage Lottery Fund,  
to enable the Llanthony Restoration Project.   
 
This project aims to deliver a thriving, vibrant, multiuse heritage site, 
focussing on the buildings and grounds to reconnect to its complex past, and 
ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘ ƛǘǎ ƳŀƧƻǊ Ǉƻǎƛǘƛƻƴ ƛƴ DƭƻǳŎŜǎǘŜǊΩǎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ ŎƻƴǘŜȄǘΦ 
 
The key elements are  to:- 

 CƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǊŜǎǘƻǊŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ Ψ¢ƘŜ [ƻŘƎƛƴƎǎΩ  

 Conserve, re-ǊƻƻŦ  ŀƴŘ ǊŜǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ΨDǊŜŀǘ {ǘŀōƭŜǎΩ  

 Conserve the historic precinct walls and tithe barn 

 Landscape the site fully 

 Create a centre for interpretation and understanding of the site 

 Bring LlanthonyΩǎ Medieval Manuscripts back into the public domain 
 

Gloucester Stone Carving Festival 

 

Organised by /ŀǘΩǎ 9ȅŜ /ŀǊǾƛƴƎΣ we are excited to be 
supporting by hosting it in the Llanthony grounds. 
 

The event will take place ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƛǘȅΩǎ Tall Ships 
Festival, from the 25th ς 27th May 2013.   
 

It will showcase the incredible skills of stonemasons 
and carvers from around the world. There will be 
differing skill levels as we expect to have applications 
from apprentices and seasoned carvers alike! 
 

The aim is to carve for the two and a half days, the finished carvings will then 
be auctioned in a grand live auction on the Bank Holiday Monday. 
 



 

 

Friends of  
Llanthony 
Priory 

 
 

Are you interested in becoming a 
Friend of Llanthony Secunda Priory? 

 

We are looking for friends and volunteers to become part of the 
future of the Priory. 

 

 

We are in the early stages of setting up a  
Friends Group.  We would like our friends to be part of the 

preservation and life of the site. 
 

If you would like further information, or to express an interest in  
any areas of volunteering such as; 

 gardening, tour guides or historical research. 
 

please email us with your contact details and interests to:  

llanthonysecundapriory@gmail.com  
 

or speak to the  

Gloucester Guildhall Box Office. 

 
We will contact you with further information. 

 
 

 



 

 

A Closer Look: The Stables 
Before 
The Stable area has become very overgrown and unkepmt over the past few years.  
Brambles and elder have overtaken the buildings.  The Trust decided it was time to 
take some action.  On a chilly 
morning in January this year, 
some of the trustees and 
wonderful volunteers(Dave, Joan 
and Bob!) spent the morning 
clearing and burning much of the 
overgrowth.    

 

 
 
 

During the Works 
 
 
 
 
 

After 
After a few hours we were soon able to see the front of the Stables which meant we 
were able to fully see winows and doorways that had been hidden for so long.   
 
We thoroughly enjoyed the few hours and company and are already looking at 
clearing more of the perimiter walls.  If you fancy helping us with our next clearance 
day, please get in touch via the website or email us at 
llanthonysecundapriory@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


